NON-LISTED NUMBERS

Beginning on or after August 16, 2008, the monthly rate for non-listed numbers is scheduled to increase from $3.00 to $3.50.  Non-listed numbers are not included in the Directory but are provided by Directory Assistance Operators on request. 

 If you have questions regarding this change, please call your AT&T Kentucky representative. 

Thank you for choosing AT&T.






















